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AEOI Portal Update: CRS PORTAL UNAVAILABLE

Anguilla was severely impacted by Hurricane Irma on 6 September
2017, which caused widespread damage to communications, utilities
and infrastructure, including many homes and buildings. The island was
further affected by Hurricane Maria on 19 and 20 September 2017,
which brought storm force winds and caused flooding in some areas.
The process of recovery from both hurricanes is ongoing. As such the
finalisation of the CRS module has been negatively impacted and will
not be available for 30™ of September.

The Competent Authority is seeking an official extension of the CRS
reporting deadlines from Executive Council. Further update will be
provided once this confirmation is received.

Thanking you for your patience and understanding in these difficult
times.

Kiel Connor
Comptroller

26 September, 2017
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